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Lindner Becomes 
Lieut.-Cofonel At Age of 25 

Kenneth R. Lindner, 25-year-old^ 
son of Mrs. George Lindner, of 432 
Montclair Street, has been promot-
ed from the rank of Major to that 
of Lieutenant Colonel. He is sta-
tioned somewhere overseas where he 
has been serving since January. 

Lieut.-Col. Lindner entered ac-

LT. COL. LINDNER 
. . . . Silver Oak Leaves at 25 

tive service on Juije 11, 1941, after 
being in the Army Reserve for one 
year. He . has been awarded' a 
number of decorations since being 
in the senrice, fincluding the pre-
Pearl Harbor ribbon, European 
Theatre of War service ribbon, Sil-
ver Star and Oak Leaf cluster for 
gallantry in action, Bronze Star, 
Purple Heart and cluster and In-
fantry Combat Badge. 
Y A brother, S-Sgt. George K. Lind-
ner, is also serving overseas. He 
crossed the ocean on the same con-
voy as his brother bUt was unable 
to see him. J 
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